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Daly Basin Gravity Survey
July–August 2016

The Northern Territory Government 
will be doing a Gravity Survey across 
the Daly Basin between July and 
August 2016. The survey will involve 
a helicopter landing every 4 kms and 
taking a reading with a gravity meter. 
Each reading takes approximately five 
minutes. 

There will be NO ground disturbance.  

Further advice will be forwarded to 
all land holders prior to the survey 
beginning. 


